
Special Guest Announcement 

Dear Gardening Enthusiasts, 

We are thrilled to announce that our upcoming gardening workshop will feature the renowned 

horticulturist, Dr. Jane Smith, as our special guest speaker. Join us on March 15, 2024, at 10:00 

AM for a day filled with insightful discussions and hands-on activities. 

Dr. Smith will share her expertise on sustainable gardening practices and work with participants 

in practical sessions to enhance your gardening skills. 

Don't miss this opportunity to learn from one of the best in the field! Please RSVP by March 1, 

2024. 

Happy Gardening! 

Best Regards, 

The Gardening Workshop Team 


